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Concrete Spillage  
When casting concrete slabs onto beams pre-coated with FIRETEX in some instances the 
concrete may run down onto the FIRETEX. 
In Dulux Protective Coatings’ opinion it will be necessary to remove the concrete spillage 
in the following circumstances: 

• The visual appearance of the steelwork is important. 

• Inspection of the concrete spillage shows it to be more than 2mm in thickness. 
In circumstances other than those identified above the concrete spillage may be left in 
place without any expected impact on the performance of the FIRETEX coating system. 
Where the FIRETEX materials are being applied on site, all concrete and other 
contaminants on the steel must be removed before application. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The information herein is subject to revision as a result of additional information or test evidence becoming 
available, please consult Dulux Protective Coatings to ensure you have the latest version.  

Nothing in this document is intended to amount to professional engineering or architectural advice on which 
any reader of this document or recipient of such statements should rely and DuluxGroup does not accept a 
duty of care to any reader of this document for such statements. TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY LAW, 
DULUXGROUP EXCLUDES ALL CONDITIONS, WARRANTIES, REPRESENTATIONS, OR OTHER TERMS THAT 
MAY APPLY TO THIS DOCUMENT WHETHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. DULUXGROUP WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR 
ANY LOSS OR DAMAGE, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), BREACH OF 
STATUTORY DUTY, MISREPRESENTATION, MISSTATEMENT, OR OTHERWISE, EVEN IF FORESEEABLE, 
ARISING UNDER OR IN CONNECTION WITH THIS DOCUMENT. Nothing in this disclaimer excludes or limits 
DuluxGroup’s liability for any liability that cannot be excluded or limited by law. 


